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Planned power outage notification 
August 9, 2017 
 

Glacier-area electrical system planned power outage 
In conjunction with WSDOT’s State Route 542 Hedrick Creek culvert replacement project, Puget Sound 
Energy will be scheduling a planned power outage on Monday, August 28 in order for WSDOT crews to safely 
set the bridge girders during this portion of their project. Additionally, PSE crews will be using this opportunity 
to test the Glacier batteries; those within the battery “island” may experience power coming back on and then 
off again within the first hour of the planned outage. Please see below for more details.  

Scheduled outage details 
• When: Monday, August 28 between 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
• Duration: Up to 12 hours 
• Where: Please see map on back for area affected by the planned power outage 
 
Tips to prepare for an outage  
• Unplug computers, televisions, and sensitive electronics. 
• Minimize opening refrigerator and freezer doors during the outage. 
• Check to make sure all heat-producing appliances (stoves, toaster ovens, irons, hair curlers) are turned off.  
• If electricity is required to run your water or refill your toilet for flushing, have a reserve of water on hand 

prior to the planned power outage.  
• Once the power has been restored for about 10 minutes, turn your equipment back on in stages so that 

you don’t overload the system. 
 
We recognize that being without power is inconvenient and sincerely appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we work to complete this project as quickly and efficiently as possible.  
 
For more information on the planned outage, please feel free to contact me at the contact information listed 
below and reference project number 101084536. For more information on the Hedrick Creek culvert 
replacement project, please visit the project website: 
http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/Northwest/Baker/Projects/#sr542 or reach out to the project contact, Dave Chesson 
at 360-757-5997 or by email at chessod@wsdot.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Emily Hagin, Municipal Liaison Manager  
Puget Sound Energy 
360-647-6506 | emily.hagin@pse.com  

http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/Northwest/Baker/Projects/#sr542
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